
Proponent Testimony for HB 472 Ohio Votes Count Act 

Thank you Chairman Ghanbari, Vice Chairman Plummer, Ranking Member Thomas, and members of the 

Homeland Security Committee for the opportunity to provide testimony on House Bill 472, the Ohio 

Votes Count Act. 

Please move on HB 472 quickly and get it to the floor for a vote without watering it down. We need 

elections that are honest and accurate. 

Our system should prevent honest errors and fraud. 

Please correct the many problems in our system, including the registration of non-citizens and 

registrations without ensuring identity and eligibility, and more. 

Thank you Representatives Bernie Willis and Bob Peterson for sponsoring this bill to improve the security 

and accuracy of elections in Ohio. 

Thank you  

Dustin Valley 


